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Sorry for those who missed our last monthly ride.  I 
can't remember if we have ever ridden this property, 
the Tulloch ranch.  We were guests of Glen and Mar-
garet Drown, led through some beautiful country by 
Glen's niece, "Alison," an exceptional horsewom-
an.  The weather was perfect.  Our new bartender, 
"Adam," started off wonderfully, right on time for 

our beer break alongside a beautiful meadow.  Then 
back to the trailers through rolling hills and oak trees, 
to a fantastic meal by Jim Sheridan set in the grass, 
under old oaks, overlooking grazing cattle.  Again, a 
truly scenic, wonderful ride.
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